
 

COVID-19 Protocol 

for NCPWB 2022 Technical Conference / Committee Meeting 

 
1. NCPWB strongly encourages all attendees to be vaccinated.  

 
2. NCPWB requests that you test yourself or get tested for COVID-19 within 72 hours before 

arriving at Clearwater Beach, Florida. If you have the virus, please excuse yourself from 
attending the conference.  

 
3. If at any time before or during the conference you feel sick or exhibit any flu-like 

symptoms, you must excuse yourself from all conference activities until you can produce a 
negative test result. While you are in the resort, if you would like a rapid COVID-19 test kit 
with immediate test results, please see Mrs. Lesley Ravas at 410-764-4277 to arrange a 
meeting place/delivery of a kit.  

 
4. Appropriate face coverings must be worn over the nose and mouth always while indoors. If 

you need a face covering, NCPWB will provide one for you at the registration table.  
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